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I am very disappointed that the proposed regulation would decrease leverage.

The proposed regulation says in part..

*"leverage in retail forex customer accounts would be subject to a
10-to-1 limitation,"

*Why?

There is no reason for this!! None. Zero.

It should be MY CHOICE not yours.

J. Mark Christensen


